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St. Joseph Catholic Church 
Parish Advisory Council 

 

Do you have ideas for the parish or concerns about parish 
life? Email the Parish Advisory Council at 

pac@sjcherndon.org or speak to one of us in person. 
 

• Tisha Hilliard, 
Secretary 

• Cindi Conroy, 
    SJS Liaison 
• Jim Nash, Fin. Comm. 

Liaison 
• Mark Overberg, 

Chairperson 
• Greg Bengzon 
• Marylou Bergeron 

• Frank Bowen, 
    Vice Chairperson  
• Terry McNulty 
• Tom Reilly 
• Cheryl Wilson 

 

Saturday, June 17 
8:00 a.m.  +        Antonio Castro by Ablazo Family 
5:00 p.m.  -        57th Wedding Anniversary of Mary & Tony  
     Dorrzapf 
Sunday, June 18 - The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
7:00 a.m.   -      Pastoral Team by The Proctor Family  
8:30 a.m  +       Nelson Proctor by The Proctor Family 
10:00 a.m. -       Living & Deceased Parishioners of St. Joseph  
       Parish  
11:30 a.m. +      Tom Howard by his family 
1:00   p.m.  +     Marjorie & Herbert Spruill by Tim & Nancy  
       Outlaw 
3:30   p.m.  -     Spanish Mass 
5:00   p.m. +     Raymundo Rodriguez by The Juarez Family  
Monday, June 19 
6:30 a.m.  +      Joe Kover by Betty Kover 
8:00 a.m.   +      Keteba Asseta by Marianne Djinko 
Tuesday, June 20 
6:30 a.m.   +  Florence Gurka by Lori Ogozalek 
8:00 a.m.   -       Sister Elizabeth Sjoberg by The Sjoberg 
Family 
Wednesday, June 21 
6:30 a.m.   +      Rob Lynch by Mom & Dad 
8:00 a.m.   +      Clair Carey by Mary K. Carey 
Thursday, June 22 
6:30 a.m.   + Bill Higgins by The Family    
8:00 a.m.   +      Marie F. Carey by Mary K. Carey 
Friday, June 23 
6:30 a.m.  +     John P. Kearns by Mary K. Carey 
8:00 a.m.  +        F. Joseph Adams by Kristen & Harvey       
        Trimble 
Saturday, June 24 
8:00 a.m.  +       Abby M. Carey by Mary K. Carey 
5:00 p.m.  +       Ernest Novy by The Fabich Family 
Sunday, June 25  
7:00 a.m.   +    William E. Laughrige by Sonya Laughrige  
8:30 a.m  +      Ricardo Cadenas by The Dusek Family 
10:00 a.m. +     Veronica Karcz by The Karcz Family 
11:30 a.m.  -     Living and Deceased Parishioners of St.      
         Joseph Parish 
1:00   p.m.  +    Mary Kay Sullivan by The Sullivan Family 
3:30   p.m.   -    Spanish Mass 
5:00   p.m.  +    Charlie McKinney by The McKinney Family  

MASS INTENTIONS FOR  THE WEEK  

The Parish staff wishes to thank the following parish minis-
tries:  
 
We offer our congratulations and prayers to the youth of the 
parish who celebrated their  graduation from grade schools, 
high schools, and technical schools. Be assured of our  pray-
ers as you continue your academic studies. Many blessings! 
 
We thank our parishioners who participate in the music minis-
try of the parish. Our  liturgies are enhanced with song and 
praise from the “time and talent” of our director, musicians, 
choir, cantors, etc. We also thank the parishioners who assist at 
the celebrations of the Sacrament of Marriage and Mass of 
Christian Burial throughout the year. As Saint Augustine re-
minds us: “To sing, is to pray twice.” 
 
We thank the members of the music ministry and the parishion-
ers who traveled to Loretto, PA for Fathers James and Jason 
priestly ordination on June 10th. The presence of our music 
ministers and parishioners at the ordination truly added to the 
festive celebration of the Sacrament of Holy Orders. 
 
We thank the parishioners who minister as Extraordinary Min-
ister of Holy Communion at Mass and to our  par ishioners 
in assisted living residences, at home, in Reston Hospital, etc. 
Know that we are grateful for you sharing your time and talent 
with the faith community. 
 
We thank the members of the Task Force on Extraordinary 
Minister of Holy Communion (EM) for  their  work on de-
veloping the guidelines for this ministry. We also thank the 
parishioners who participated in the EM meeting. 
 
We thank our parishioners who planned, organized, volun-
teered, and donated cereal at the recent Cereal Drive. The 
Cereal Drive was sponsored by the Knights of Columbus. 
Thank you for your participation in this event. Many blessings! 

 
Love to Sing? Be A Cantor ! 
 
Your church needs cantors for all mass 
times this summer. We are looking for 
adults ( including college and high school 
students) who want to raise their voice in 
praise.  Don’t miss this opportunity to stay 
active in your community as part of the St. 
Joseph Music Ministry. Dates and times are 
flexible.  Contact:  Alice Eelman at 
Aeelman@sjcherndon.org or 
703-880-4321. 
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Religious Education (CCD) Class Registration 
 

The Office of Religious 
Education is now accept-
ing registrations for rising 
Preschool children 
through Adults for those 
who wish to learn (more) 
about the Catholic Faith 

as well as those who need to prepare to receive a sacrament 
(Baptism, Confirmation, and/or First Holy Communion). For 
more information call Mrs. Rosalind Murphy at (703) 880-
4305, email at ReligiousEd@sjcherndon.org, or click the 
“Faith Formation” tab on our parish’s website at 
www.sjcherndon.org. 
 
Religious Education (CCD) Registration for 2017-2018 
 
Registrations for returning and new students for next school 
year are available. Catechism classes will begin… 
 
• September 10th (Sundays 10 a.m. for Preschool & 1:30 

p.m. – 3:00 p.m. for the Spanish Program) 
                                           
• September 11th (Mondays 7:00 p.m. -8:30 p.m. for 5th - 

8th grade) 
 
• September 12th (Tuesdays 7:00 p.m. -8:30 p.m. for 5th - 

8th grade & RCIC/Special Sacraments) 
 
•   September 16th (Saturdays 9:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. for   
  Kindergarten – 4th grade) 
 
Catechists (teachers) and Assistant Catechists Needed  
 
St. Joseph Religious Education (CCD) is already preparing for 
the 2017-2018 school year. Textbooks and supplies will be 
ordered in anticipation for the upcoming 600 students who 
will be attending our parish’s Catechism classes.  
 
However there is just one thing still 
missing – YOU. Please consider volun-
teer teaching or assisting for Religious 
Education classes starting this Septem-
ber and ending in May of next year. For 
more information call Mr. Reyes Ruiz 
at (703) 880-4332 or email at 
rruiz@sjcherndon.org. 
 

Office Staff Wanted for Religious Education (CCD)  
 

We are looking for adult volunteers who would be able to staff 
the Religious Education (CCD) Center as Receptionists/Office 
Workers for the upcoming 2017-2018 school year.  
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St. Joseph School has openings in grades 
K-6th  for 2017-2018 school year. Spaces fill up fast, 
so call Mrs. Mary Lewis - 703-880-4315 
mlewis@sjschoolova.org to schedule a private tour, 
and experience Catholic Education at its finest. 

THE YOUTH MINISTRY CORNER  
 

“Revolving Our Lives Around Christ” 
 

As the youth ministry prepares for Work Camp 2017  
(June 24th-30th) we kindly ask for your continued prayers for 
safety, faithfulness, and joy when serving those most in need. 
The Diocesan Work Camp has over 800 teenagers and 400 
adults participating this year. St. Joseph's is taking 40 young 
people and 20 adults. We are delighted to represent the parish 
and look forward to the event.  

 
 
 
BANNS OF MARRIAGE II 
 
Fredy Castillo & Veronica Quentanella; 
David Justen & Charlotte Lee; 
Michael Hernandez & Jacqueline Polio; 
Michael Basilio & Magnolia Sanchez; 
Giovanni Barnes & Caitlyn Belue 
 
 

 

THANKS TO OUR             
    SPONSOR 
 OF THE WEEK 

NOVA PERIOD SPECIALISTS 
Periodonltcs & Dental Implants 
703-444-4377 
www.perioperio.com 
Sterling \ Gainesville \Leesburg 
 

 

CRAFTERS SIGN UP NOW! 
 

For 
Saint Joseph Craft Fair 

Hosted by the Ladies’ Society 
October 28, 2017 

 AND 
 

If you are interested in becoming a Craft Fair 
Sponsor we have many opportunities for your 
business. Please inquire by emailing 
stjpcraftfair@gmail.com 

Thank you! The Brothers of the Good Samaritan Council 6175 
of the Knights of Columbus and the Men’s Society would like 
to thank the Parishioners of St Joseph for their generosity at our 
annual Cereal for Summer Food Drive. Through your dona-
tions we collected 1,152 pounds of food and $4,225. The food 
and cash was donated to the Catholic Charities Food Bank in 
Leesburg. The cereal will feed children who otherwise would 
get no breakfast/lunch now that school is out for the summer. 
Thank you again for your generous support. Please note the 
Men’s Society will be having a LINK Food Drive in August,  
more information to follow. Have a great summer! 

We have a new Gabriel mom! She and her husband will be 
welcoming a baby girl in late July. They are in need of: new or 
gently used 6-12 month baby clothes, diapers, and some other 
newborn care items. If you would like to help, please contact 
Erika Martinez (epmartinez09@gmail.com/602-703-7252) or 
Melissa Przybysz (macprzybysz@verizon.net/703-709-7239). 
Please keep this Gabriel family in your prayers!  



Discover hundreds of Catholic video programs, movies, audios 
and e-books! 
 
We are excited to announce that our parish subscribed to a 
dynamic new online platform called FORMED. Every parish-
ioner will have 24/7 access to the best Catholic content on any 
device, including your computer, smartphone and tablet with 
internet access.  
Here’s how easy it is to get FORMED:  
 
Go to www.FORMED.org. 
You should see the registration box for parishioners.  
Type in the parish code: VD4DT2 
Now set up a username and a password.  
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AROUND THE DIOCESE  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fortnight for Freedom Opening Mass 
 
The Diocese of Arlington will observe the Fortnight for Free-
dom from the vigil of the Memorial of Sts. John Fisher and 
Thomas More on June 21 through Independence Day on 
July 4. 
 
To open the Fortnight, Bishop Michael F. Burbidge will cele-
brate a Mass at the Cathedral of St. Thomas More in Arlington 
on Thursday, June 22 at 7 p.m.  Please join Bishop Burbidge 
and fellow Catholics from around the Diocese at this Mass to 
pray for our nation and for the protection of our religious free-
dom.  For more information on the Fortnight for Freedom, 
including other events and resources, visit 
www.arlingtondiocese.org/fortnight. 

Bishop Burbidge’s Homilies Online 
Want to hear relevant, pastoral inspiration from our Shepherd? 
Selected homilies of Bishop Burbidge can be found on our 
YouTube page. Please visit youtube.com/arlingtondiocese.  
 
Follow Bishop Burbidge on Twitter 
Bishop Burbidge has over 12,200 followers on Twitter! His 
daily reflections and posts are popular and insightful. Follow 
him @BishopBurbidge. 

Retreat Day for Couples led by Fr. Paul Scalia – Saturday, 
July 8 
Married and engaged couples welcome! Fr. Paul Scalia will 
lead a full day retreat for couples at Our Lady of Hope in Poto-
mac Falls from 9 a.m.-3 p.m. The cost is $55 per couple. Reg-
ister online at www.arlingtondiocese.org/couplesretreat2017.  
To learn more email Nancy McKeague at 
n.mckeague@arlingtondiocese.org.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Join Bishop Michael F. Burbidge in worship and celebration at 
Queen of Apostles Church, 4401 Sano Street, Alexandria. 
Mass is at 5 p.m. with a reception and cultural fair to follow. 

Pilgrimage to Our Lady of Peace and Good Voyage 
(Birhen Ng Antipolo) – All are invited to the Pilgrimage to 
Our Lady of Peace and Good Voyage (Birhen Ng Antipolo) on 

June 24, 2017 at the Basilica of the 
National Shrine of the Immaculate Con-
ception in Washington, DC. The cele-
bration will start at 10:00 a.m. with a Nine
-Day Novena to Our Lady of Peace and 
Good Voyage (Birhen Ng Antipolo fol-
lowed by the recitation of the Holy Rosary 
and procession of various Marian images. 
The Mass will start at 2:00 p.m. Our main 
celebrant and homilist is His Excellency 
the Most Reverend Bernardito C. Auza, 

Permanent Observer of the Holy See to the United Nations. 
For questions or concerns please contact Mila Cortez at 703-
860-1656 or email to milacortez23@gmail.com. 
 
May Our Lady of Peace & Good Voyage, Birhen Ng Antipolo 
be with all of you always! 

"Housing Matters" - SJN Network 
Meeting - 

“Housing MaƩers Workshop” being offered at St. John Neu-
mann Catholic Community . It will take place in the Parish 
Auditorium 11900 Lawyers Rd., Reston on Thursday,  
June 22nd, 2017 from 7:00 to 8:45 p.m.  Join us for a commu-
nitywide discussion about the importance of housing in Fair-
fax County. We need your help in generaƟng ideas about ways 
the community can offer opƟons that accommodate all who 
live, work and play in the county.  We hope all those con-
cerned, including Hypothermia Program volunteers, will 
aƩend to provide much needed first hand input.  For more 
informaƟon contact Jo-Ann Duggan jduggan@saintjn.org; or 
John Horejsi  jhorejsi@cox.net.  We look forward to seeing 
you at this Housing Network MeeƟng.  


